Monica Sandrell

From: Monica Sandrell [monica.sandrell@pcschools.edu]
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:41 AM

To: Beth Womack [bethwomack@gmail.com]
Subject: RE: Praise for Ms. Williams!

Attachments:

Thank you so much for your kind email, Beth. It is so refreshing to hear about the impact that
our teachers make on the kids and families in the school community. Mrs. Williams is a special
one, and you are right — I don’t know what we would do without her! She is one that we hang on
to at all costs!

Thank you for all you do for the school and community. PTO members like yourself are special
to the school! And thank you for being a friend and such a great support in the school!

Monica

Monica Sandrell, Ed.D.
Principal
Pikeville Elementary School

On Sunday, July 9 2023 at 7:58 PM CDT, Beth Womack <bethwomack@gmail.com > wrote:
Dr. Sandrell,

I just wanted to let you know how much the parents and families appreciate Sarah Williams. She
is such an amazing person and teacher and is a foundational member of this school community. I
really don’t know what the school would do without her! The highest test scores in the school,
two-time teacher of the year, always helping with PTO events, staying late to tutor kids that need
support, I mean what else can she do, right?! She was instrumental in helping make the PTO July
4 celebration event a success. For someone to come in on their summer break and put in those
long hours to make this event successful is just a blessing to the school and all the kids and
families. We love her so much and just wanted you to know that every single parent who I talk to
routinely tells me what a wonderful person she is and how she makes them smile every day.

Thanks for keeping people like her at Pikeville Elementary! These are the kind of people that
make our school great!

Beth

PTO President
Pikeville Elementary School



